
 
 

THIRD GRADE NEWS 
August 29, 2016 

 

Kelly Hotaling: khotaling@wcpss.net   Brianna Johnson: bjohnson3@wcpss.net 

Meghan Joyner: mjoyner@wcpss.net Rhesia Mitchell: rpmitchell@wcpss.net 

    Bonnie White: bwhite@wcpss.net 
 

Important Dates 
 

• 9-5-16 Holiday, No School 
• 9-9-16 Early Release, School dismisses 

           at 1:15. 

Curriculum 
 

A good portion of this week will be spent 
acclimating the students to the classroom 
procedures and expectations. We will 
participate in activities to help us get to know 
each other better as we build our classroom 
community.  
 

In math, we'll work on addition, subtraction, and 
place value. We will read for meaning and write 
to convey a message in literacy.  

BOG 
 Third graders will take the BOG (Beginning 
of Grade) assessment on September 7th. 
Please be sure to get a good night’s rest and 
eat a good breakfast. Be at school on time 
and ready to do your best!  
 

~Reminders~ 
 

 Please make sure your child knows how 
she/he will go home on the Early Release 
Day.  

 
 Please join the Parent Teacher Association 

(PTA). Dues are only $5 for individuals and 
$10 for a family! 

 
 Please follow @fresBuses on Twitter to know 

when the buses leave school. 
 

 Please visit the Forestville Road Elementary 
website for more information about our 
school program.  

http://www.wcpss.net/forestvilleroades 

Box Tops for Education 
Buy groceries and earn cash for our school---
all at no additional cost to you! Clip “Box Tops” 
from hundreds of participating brands, send 
them to school, and watch Forestville Road 
earn money. Visit 
http://www.boxtops4education.com/ for 
more information. 
 
 

Volunteers 
 

 Please come to the school any time between 
now through October and register to be a 
volunteer! You must do this each year in order 
to go on field trips, volunteer in the classroom, 
or volunteer in the media center!  
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